
 

 

 
 

MEMORANDUM      

 

March 27, 1996 

 

To:  Steve Tilley, National Archives and Records Administration 

 

From:  Tammi Long, ARRB 

 

Subject: Re: FBI Headquarters Bulky Files 

 

I would like to review the boxes of records listed below.  I anticipate that it will take some time to 

complete this particular project. I will probably need to spend at least 4 days looking through the 

Bulky files.  Please let me know if Tuesday, March 26 would be a good day to get started.   

 

Box numbers 

079 

93A 

094 

095 

095A 

096 

097 

097C 

098C  

101C 

101B 

104 

109 

109B 

109C 

109D 

111 

111A 

111B 

111C 

114 



116 

116A 

 


